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Exploring Autumn 
 

This week we have been getting creative with Miss Menzies, making 
pumpkin prints using potatoes, looking at all the different colours we see 
in Autumn and decorating acorns pictures with shimmer paint.  We 
made spooky ghosts using paper cups and skeleton straw pictures with 
Miss Farron. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Health and Wellbeing 
 

Miss Rocsik took us to the dance studio where we had great fun dancing 
along to the music together.  We have also been continuing our focus on 
understanding our emotions using the mood monsters. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Outdoor Play 
 

We had lovely weather all week and enjoyed being outdoors with Mrs 
Haynes.  We took turns pulling our friends around in the wooden cart. 
We also took a closer look at all the different leaves that fall from the 
trees at this time of year before dancing and jumping in a whirlwind of 
leaves with Miss Rocsik. 
 
 
 

Other Information  
 

Mrs Scott has joined the nursery team as the Senior ECP and is looking 
forward to meeting everyone in the coming weeks. 
 
On Monday we are introducing a new check in system in nursery which we 
believe will support the children in developing their own independence. 
 
On Thursday 31st October we are having a Halloween Party from 2pm-3pm and 
we would love everyone to join us.  Children are more than welcome to dress up 
for the party if they would like to. 
 
Please tell us and/or email us a picture with a caption of any wonderful 
milestones, achievements or special occasions your child may have to 
allow us to celebrate these in nursery on our “Awesome Wall.” 
 


